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Principal’s Report 

Newsletter Articles 

Organisation 
 
We are currently experiencing a number of staff absences, all of which are necessary. We are finding it 
increasingly difficult to replace teachers for day to day absences, and there are times when classes are 
needing to be split more than we would like. Covering classes takes priority over our very important 
support programs, and we are regularly using the teachers of these programs to cover classes. I am 
grateful to our parent community for remaining patient when children come home saying they have been 
sent to ‘split classes’ twice and on rare occasions three times in a week. If other options were available to 
us they would be taken.  
 
When students are split to other classes they work with that class wherever possible and appropriate. 
The split booklets that the children take with them are filled with a range of activities, fulfilling curriculum 
outcomes, including reading, writing and mathematics. It is an expectation that students undertake these 
key learning areas every day and supervising teachers do monitor the work of all students.  
 
NAIDOC WEEK PERFORMANCE (delayed from actual NAIDOC Week) 
 
On Monday we had the Koomurri people come to our school and teach us about the Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander cultures. We had a smoking ceremony, a didgeridoo master show, a dance show 
and also some story telling. They taught us about the Aboriginal artifacts, weaponry, bush survival and 
they even painted our faces with paint made from ochre rock.  It was a great experience and we all really 
enjoyed the day. 

 
 

THURSDAY,  25 August 2022 Term 3 Week 6 2022 

Brooke and Holly  
Year 6  

Cultural Leaders 
 

NAIDOC WEEK 
PERFORMANCE 
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Peer Support 

Week 7 

In Peer Support this week children will be focusing on the skills of winning in a friendly way and coping 
with losing. The children will participate in various activities and discuss how to accept the outcome of a 
game, no matter what it is, in a friendly way in order to maintain those friendships. During the week 
encourage your child to practise these skills in all aspects of life - whether it be weekend sport or 
choosing what to watch.  
 
Week 8 
 
In this week’s final session of the Peer Support module Keeping Friends the children will be participating 
in a board game, reinforcing all of the concepts and skills that have been learned over the past 7 weeks. 
They will be reminded of the qualities of a good friend and the skills needed to maintain friendships and 
make new friends. Each Peer Support group will have the opportunity to celebrate what they have 
learned and the new friendships and connections they have made. 
 
Coming events 

A reminder about two very important events coming up. Our Father’s Day breakfast will be held Friday 2 
September, 7.30-8.30am. Please register intention to attend via  link before Monday morning. This 
coincides with Jersey Day. Then, Sunday 11 September we will be celebrating our 21st birthday. Please 
join us between 11am and 2pm for festivities. 

Principal’s Report 

Principal 
Ms Lyn Welsh 
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Diary Dates 

Friday 26 August 2022 
• Footsteps 
• Chicken Hatching Leaves BHPS 
• PSSA Grand Finals 

Monday 29 August 2022 • Whole School Photo 

Thursday 1 September 2022 
• P & C Father’s Day Stall 
• Zone Athletic Carnival (Homebush) 

Friday 2 September 2022 

• Father’s Day BBQ Breakfast (7.30am - 8.30am) 
• Footsteps 
• Summer PSSA Trials 
• Jersey Day 

Monday 5 September 2022 
• Stage 3 Camp (Narrabeen Sport and Rec) 
• First Steps Preschool - Transition to School visit 

Tuesday 6 September 2022 
• Stage 3 Camp (Narrabeen Sport and Rec) 
• First Steps Preschool - Transition to School visit 

Wednesday 7 September 2022 • Stage 3 Camp (Narrabeen Sport and Rec) 

Thursday 8 September 2022 
• First Steps Preschool - Transition to School visit 
• School Tour 10.00am - 10.30am 

Friday 9 September 2022 
• Footsteps 
• Summer PSSA trials 

BHPS Award Structure  

   

  4 BLUE Awards    =  1 GREEN Award 

  3 GREEN Awards    =  1 BRONZE Award 

  3 BRONZE Awards   =  1 SILVER Award 

  2 SILVER Awards    =  1 GOLD Award 

  1 SILVER + 1 GOLD Award =  1 PLATINUM Award 

 

 
* Please note if your child brings home an award that has been DATE or ENTERED stamped on the back 

this means they have already traded to receive there next award. 
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PSSA News 

Office NEWS 

TERM 3 ACCOUNTS 
 
STAGE 3 CAMP PAYMENT: 
 
If your child is attending the Stage 3 Sport and Recreation Camp at Narrabeen, please finalise your 
payment. A statement will be sent home with your child if your camp fees are still outstanding, thank you. 
 
TERM ACCOUNT PAYMENT: 
 
The account was due on Friday 5 August. Details of the account have been emailed and are also 
available via the website.  
  
The account can be paid via either of the 2 payment options below: 
 
1)    Cash/Cheque: Please pay at the School Administration Office (credit card payments cannot be 
accepted at the office)  
  
2)    POP-Online Payment: Via school website: beaumonthi-p.schools.nsw.gov.au   Go to “Make 
a Payment” tab. You only need to add your child’s name, DOB and Class: (student registration 
& reference numbers are not required). Follow the prompts to complete your details and credit 
card information. Select “other” to pay the whole account/amount due or itemise specific payments 
you want to make.  

Julie Selwood 
School Administration Manager 

 
Congratulations to the following teams who will be representing Beaumont Hills Public School tomorrow 
in the Grand Finals for Winter PSSA: 
 
Netball (Kellyville Courts) 
 
Junior C's vs Murray Farm (Court 22) 
Senior A's vs Oakhill Drive (Court 14) 
Senior B's vs Excelsior (Court 16) 
 
Rugby League (Crestwood Oval) 
 
Junior Rugby League  
 
All netball teams and Senior Rugby League will be travelling to their respective fields/courts and 
supporting our teams playing in the Grand Finals. 
 
We wish all our teams the best of luck! 
 
 
 
 

Mr Pengelly 
PSSA Coordinator 
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Beaumont Bites - Canteen News 

Dear BHPS family,  
 
Believe or not it is now halfway into Term 3.  
 
Hope you and family are all looking forward to the Spring to come.  
 
CANTEEN PRICE ADJUSTMENT 
 
Due to current situation, the price of groceries are continuing to rise.  
Therefore, we would like to inform you that from Thursday 1 
September 2022 there will be a price adjustment on some of our 
canteen menu. 
 
Stay tuned for updated Menu.  
 
NO SHARING OF FOOD 
 
We notice there has been a lot of children who come to the canteen to get extra 
spoons or folks repeatedly. It brings to our attention that child may have the tendency 
be sharing food at recess or at lunch time. We always encourage  ‘No Food Sharing’ 
at school. Especially now during this crucial Covid-19 period, we need to be nice but 
firm. We totally understand some students may forget their spoon or folk when 
packing lunch boxes. Therefore, we have decided within the first 10 minutes of 
recess and lunch time we will give out “A spoon” or “A folk” for students who do not 
have any to enjoy their recess and lunch. Any time after that we will charge $0.10 per 
utensil. 
 
NO SHARING OF MONEY 

 

 

 

 

Sharing is caring. But in school grounds we strongly enforce ‘No Money Sharing’. We do our best to 

observe at school. If you have a child that has been told not to share money, we would love to ask for 

your understanding of us doing so. Please explain to them about ‘No Sharing of Money’.   

 

**To minimize the money sharing issue, we suggest parents only give your child/children no more 

than a $5 Note MAXIMUM. **  
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Canteen Volunteers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Great News!!!! We are NOW allowed to have volunteers in the canteen. 
 
Starting from this Term, if you have a spare 1-2 hours a day feel free please contact the school office or 
canteen about being as a canteen volunteer. We, especially your kids, love to see you around in the 
school. All volunteers need to be physically well and healthy and no pre-schoolers are allowed.  
 
You are required to complete the following three steps: 
 
A Working with Children Check - Declaration for Volunteers and Non-Child-Related Contractors, (Click 
link below for the form.) 
 
You are required to complete the following three steps: 
 
A Working with Children Check - Declaration for Volunteers and Non-Child-Related Contractors, (Click 
link below for the form.) https://beaumonthps.schoolzineplus.com/_file/szschool/newsletter/70941/
attachment/Declaration%20for%20Volunteers%20and%20Non-Child-Related%20Contactors.pdf 
 
2. One government-issued photo identity document with full name, date of birth and current 
 residential address. 
 
3. A Proof of double-dose Covid-19 Vaccination 
 
Contact School Canteen for more information.  
 
We continue to practice good hygiene in the canteen and provide healthy snacks and meals. If there are 
any questions or feedback, feel free to let us know.  

Beaumont Bites - Canteen News 

Yukiko & Judy 
Beaumont Bites Canteen 

https://beaumonthps.schoolzineplus.com/_file/szschool/newsletter/70941/attachment/Declaration%20for%20Volunteers%20and%20Non-Child-Related%20Contactors.pdf
https://beaumonthps.schoolzineplus.com/_file/szschool/newsletter/70941/attachment/Declaration%20for%20Volunteers%20and%20Non-Child-Related%20Contactors.pdf
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Beaumont Bites - Canteen News 
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Happy Father's Day to all our Dad's and Grandads!  We hope you have a fabulous day.  
 
Don't forget to buy your prepaid coupons for the Father's Day Stall via Flexischool which is being held on 
Thursday 1 September. All gifts are $5.00. For those attending the Zone Athletics Carnival, gifts will be 
available to purchase on Friday 2 September so you don't miss out! 
 
Just over 2 weeks now until the school's 21st Birthday Celebration. Make sure you are here on Sunday 
11 September from 11am-2pm. We now have confirmed Golden Ridge Animal Farm, an awesome 
inflatable obstacle course, sausage sizzle, fairy floss, fun sport activities, memorabilia from the school's 
first 21 years and more… 
 
Please help us spread the word. The event is open to everyone in the local community and we'd love to 
welcome back some of the students who have attended BHPS over the last 21 years. This is as much 
their celebration as ours! 
 
We will require some help to make our birthday a success. We will send a separate email and post on 
our Facebook page with details of what is required. Volunteer shifts will be fairly short to enable everyone 
to have the chance to enjoy the celebration. Please pitch in and help - it's fun, you get to meet new 
people and it means we can all enjoy the day. 
 
Our next meeting will be held on Monday 12 September. All are welcome, you don't need to be a P&C 
member. The meeting will be at 7pm in the staff room. 
 
If you have any General Business for the meeting, please contact us at pandc.bhps@gmail.com by 
Friday 9 September. Please remember, if you would like an item included on the agenda, you must be 
able to attend the meeting to present the item. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sally Baitch 
BHPS P & C  

P & C News 

https://user.flexischools.com.au/login?returnUrl=/home
mailto:pandc.bhps@gmail.com
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Sponsors and Community 

 



 

BEAUMONT HILLS PUBLIC SCHOOL - Newsletter Term 3 Week 6 2022 
LEARNING TO DREAM 

Sponsors and Community 

 


